
Good Evening, Kiser Families, this is principal Merrie Conaway.  Check out this week's Tiger 
Times available here:  https://secure.smore.com/n/ts827.  We hope that you will join our 
PTA in supporting enrichment opportunities for students and teachers by donating to our 
Raise Your Paws fundraiser!  It's not too late and your support is greatly appreciated.  Our 
winter sports season has begun and we are proud of the awesome work our basketball and 
wrestling programs are putting in.  Interim reports for 2nd Quarter will be sent home with 
students on Tuesday, December 10th, so please take a look and reach out to our staff with 
any questions or concerns.  Our 6th Grade Band concert has been rescheduled for this 
Tuesday, December 10th at 6:00.  We also have our Choral concert on Thursday evening at 
6:30.  Have a great evening and we will see you on Monday! 
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